
Disclosure 
 
The Eparchy of Our Lady of Lebanon was established June 24, 1994. Fidelity Consulting, a 
group consisting of retired FBI agents, was engaged to conduct a comprehensive review of the 
files of the Eparchy relating to misconduct that was reported to have occurred after the 
establishment of the Eparchy involving living, former and deceased priests, deacons, subdeacons 
and seminarians.  Based on this file review, with input from our Review Board, a single priest 
who served in the Eparchy was found to be credibly accused of sexual misconduct involving a 
minor.  This priest, Reverend Pierre Youssef Albalaa, had his faculties revoked by Bishop 
Zaidan on June 28, 2018. 


